
 
TO:   Timothy Carroll, Executive Secretary 
Town of Chilmark, MA 

FROM:   Herbert  P. Golub, Ph.D 
 9  Beetlebung Grove Way 
Chilmark,  MA    02535-2118 
 Telephone #:   508  645  2729 

DATE:  January 15, 2017 

I would like to be considered for the opening on the Town of Chilmark  Beach Committee. We 
have owned our home on 9 Beetlebung Grove Way ( North Tabor Farm) for 23 years. About 2 
years ago, we established 9 Beetlebung Way as our primary residence and have been registered 
voters since that time. 

For 46 years, we resided in Boxford, MA, where I served on many boards: the School 
Committee for North Shore Technical High School (6 years), the Association of School 
Committees Statewide Testing Committee, Boxford Library Board, and Perley Scholarship fund. 
I was also a 40 year plus member of the Boxford Democratic Town Committee, serving as its 
Chair for about 15 years. In addition, I was raised as a Mason in 1961, and was actively involved 
in the nearby Masonic Lodge. For the past about 6 years, I have been a member of Oriental - 
Martha's Vineyard Lodge, AF & AM. I also have  been a Life Member of the Scottish Rite ( 
Masonry) and Aleppo Temple ( Shriners) since 1962-3.  

Professionally, I was a practicing clinical psychologist for about 5 decades and served as the 
elected Secretary of the Massachusetts Psychological Association and Chair of its Legislative 
Committee. I also served for 5 years as a member of the MA Board of Registration for 
Psychology--the Commonwealth of MA official licensing authority for psychologists.  Among my 
other professional commitments,  I was a consulting psychologist at the Island Counseling 
Service of Martha's Vineyard Community Services for about  5 years.   I retired on June 30, 
2016,  from all my professional responsibilities and would like to continue my commitment to 
community service here on the island. 

I would appreciate being considered for the opening on the Chilmark Beach Committee. 

 

 

Herber t  P. Golub, Ph.D. 


